
 
 
 
 
 CITY COUNCIL BUDGET DEVELOPMENT MEETING 
 
 CITY OF POCATELLO, IDAHO 
 
 MARCH 8, 2018 

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE STUDY SESSION 
 

 CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council will hold a meeting for Budget Development 
on Thursday, March 8, 2018 immediately following the Study Session, in the Council 
Chambers at City Hall, 911 North 7th Avenue. 
 
City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Program access can be provided upon 
three (3) days’ notice by contacting Dave Hunt at 208-234-6248 or 5815 South 5th Avenue, 
Pocatello. 
 


